
Save the date: Conference on the
Succession  Regulation  on  19
November 2015
The European Commission and the Council  of  the Notariats of  the European
Union will host a joint conference on the Succession Regulation. The event will
take place in Brussels (Belgium) on 19 November 2015 and aims to provide an
opportunity  for  legal  professionals  to  exchange  their  views  and  share  their
experiences regarding the application of the Regulation.

For further information please visit the conference website.

Thanks to Edina Márton for the tip-off.
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